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Friday 19th March 2021 

Our March Value is Patience 
Dear Parents, 

 

It has been another busy week at Broadmead. The children all look very happy and 

settled as I have walked around school and it has been lovely to see all of the amazing 

learning taking place in each classroom. The children all enjoyed their science week 

activities and experiments. I know Bear Class were very excited as they had made a 

bulb light up!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our virtual SchoolCloud parents’ consultations went well, a big thank-you to all our 

parents for your support with this. It was a new system for us. If we were to use this 

system again, we would definitely increase the length of the appointment time.  

 

If you ever need to speak to your child’s class teacher about anything or you want to 

discuss any concerns, please contact the School Office to make an appointment for a 

telephone call with them. Although at present we are unable to meet you in person we 

still want to talk to you.  
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Breakfast Club 

Our booking system for Breakfast Club will be open next week to take bookings for 

after the Easter holidays. Please contact the School Office if you need help with 

making a booking.  

 

After School Club 

Our After School Club has successfully reopened. If you require any further details, 

please contact the School Office.  

 

Making Me Anxious Child Workshop 29th April  7.15pm. 

We have a new date for the Making Me workshop, supporting the anxious child, 

Thursday 29th April at 7.15pm. I will send out more details after the Easter holidays.  

 

School Photographs 

You will be pleased to hear that we have booked the school photographer to come into 

school to take individual photographs of the children. This will take place on Thursday 

29th April.  

 

Red Nose Day  

Today is Red Nose Day where we are trying to raise funds for Comic Relief. I think the 

school looks so different today with the theme of red instead of green!  

To help raise money for this worthy cause please use the link below to make a donation. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3208 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3208
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Please see table below for diary dates for this term. Any changes or additions will be in red type. 

Spring Term 2021 

Friday  26h March Easter Egg Hunt 

Monday 29th March EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Summer Term 2021 

Monday 12th April TRAINING DAY 

Tuesday 13th April Children Back to school 

Thursday 29th April  Individual School Photographs 

Thursday 29th April  7.15 pm Supporting the Anxious Child Workshop 

Friday 30th April Fundraising Day for Making Me 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 13th May Redborne Sports Partnership Intra School Sports 
 

Governing Board Meetings 

Thursday 25th March 

Thursday 13th May 

Thursday 10th June 

Thursday 15th July 

 

Keep safe and best wishes. 

 

Mrs Debbie Cosbie-Ross 

Assistant Headteacher  


